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A Note from the CEO 

Kedner Stiven 

 
 
 

Dear friends of KSF, 

  

Books for My Birthday !!! 

 

According to Mr. Legrand, our KSF School’s director in Haiti, schoolbooks are expensive. I 

have got an idea! For my birthday on November 17 or earlier, I would like to count on your 

generosity as you donate $10 or more for the Kedner Stiven Foundation School in Arcahaie, 

Haiti.  

 

You can use PayPal. Please, go to www.kednerstivenfoundation.org/events. You can also 

mail a check or a money order to KSF, P.O. Box 299, Franklin Square, NY 11010. KSF is a 

501 (C) (3), IRS Code; a not for profit organization, based in New York. You can claim all 

your donations in your next tax returns. ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. 

Kedner Stiven Foundation, Inc. has been in Special Consultative status with the Economic 

and Social Council at the United Nations since 2018. 

 

I am hoping that we receive at least $500. In fact, that would be awesome! I will report the 

results here, in the next newsletter, after November 17, 2020.  

 

Thanks for supporting this Books-for-My-Birthday drive !!! 

  

Kedner P. Stiven 

CEO/Founder 

 

Note: Let us know, on kednerstivenfoundation.org/make-a-pledge, if you would like to match or 

triple match. Thanks. 
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July Cargo Delivered in Arcahaie, Haiti 

***

 

 

Distribution of Barrel Content          
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Around October 12, 2020, the KSF school in Arcahaie, Haïti finally received the two jumbo 

barrels that were sent in July. They contained clothes, toys, gloves, masks, etc from the Kedner 

Stiven Foundation located in New York, US. 
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